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The drivers gave out Subway and Taco Johns gift cards to the students that were 
well behaved on their buses.  They reassured the rest of the students that they 
will have a chance at getting an incentive like this or similar in the future if they 
want to improve their behavior. Transportation staff is hoping that giving 
incentives will help with the behavior problems on the buses.  

For our second incentive we had a pizza party and movie for the students on their 
lunch hours. The student parent/guardian signed permission slips to bring them 
to the transportation department. 

Transportation is still short drivers and in need of bus riders.   

 

 

 

 

 

    



 

 

 

 


